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11th May 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Assalam Alaikum, 
 
With children likely spending more time online, now is a good time to remind parents of the risks 
certain websites, apps and social media can pose, so that you are aware of the steps you can take to 
protect your child.  
 
New: Safeguarding Hub for Parents: 
 
The safeguarding hub will allow you to access interactive guidance on setting up parental controls on 
your child’s devices, as well as guidance on apps like TikTok, YouTube and Instagram and more. 
 
https://parenthub.thekeysupport.com?uuid=8a46c08d-69c8-4902-a492-4d1bd97e6c14 
  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and I hope you find the Hub very 
useful to safeguard your child in this period of time.  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
D Ghidaoui, 
 
Deputy Head Teacher & Designated Safeguarding Lead. 
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